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Norfolk  and  Norwich  University
Hospitals  NHS  Foundation  Trust
will  ask for  and keep information
about you, so that you can receive
proper  care  and  treatment  when
you  need  it,  for  as  long  as  you
need it.

The law regulating your  personal
information has changed.   It
strengthens your rights over your
personal  information  and  allows
us to collect, use and share your

information  for  the  provision  of  care.  If  we  need  to  share  information  that
identifies you, for any other purposes, we will seek your consent.

 For more information, please see our leaflet ‘Your information, your rights’ which 
can be obtained from staff in this department or from the Patient Advice and Liaison 
Service (PALS) Tel: 01603 289036 Email: PalsandComplaints@nnuh.nhs.uk 

OR

Contact the Trust Data Protection Officer-Head of Information Governance 
Tel: 01603 289595 OR Email: info.gov@nnuh.nhs.uk 

Your information, your rights. 
Help us to help you!

Your Rights under the 
Data Protection Act 2018

new law
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